From: Mary Ann Palka Subject: Board report

Date: June 11, 2021 at 11:18:45 PM CDT

To: Martha Stumbo <marthastumbo@icloud.com>

TO: Board of Directors

Date: 6/11/2021

I am writing as Webmaster of <a href="http://www.partt.org">http://www.partt.org</a> for the Pan American Round Tables of Texas.

At the last Board Meeting my report included an official resignation as Webmaster to the Board of Directors effective January 2021. Obviously the pandemic impacted all our personal lives and wellbeing and lifestyle in unforgettable ways this past year. Organizations like PART of Texas were impacted with restrictions and limitations on meetings and personal interaction. And so my role as webmaster has extended into 2021 as a result.

Without Table meetings and report there was little to manage for the website. I did spend time converting some old html document to Word and delete resource files that were out of date. I will continue to maintain the website until a replacement can be found. But I cannot stress enough the importance of finding a replacement for me. I request that each officer, Table Director and member network within the Tables and recruit a member willing to take over this position.

Sincerely, Mary Ann Palka PART of Texas Webmaster

Return to PART of Texas website....